
 
 

 

 
David H. Gonzalez, 

Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
To:    Board of Trustees  
From:    David H Gonzalez, Superintendent 
Re:    Safety and Security Department 
Date:    October 6, 2022 
 
Listed you will find the updated staff for Safety/Crisis and Security department.  Thank you. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Superintendent’s Office 

201 Lindenwood – Laredo, Texas – 78041 

(956) 473-6219 


